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TO:  Local Commissioners, MA Directors, CNS Coordinators                      
                                                                              
FROM:  Richard T. Cody, Deputy Commissioner, Division of Health & Long        
       Term Care                                                              
SUBJECT:  Disabling CNS Codes, E82 and E83                                    
                                                                              
                                                                              
EFFECTIVE DATE:  3/25/96                                                      
CONTACT PERSON:  Mary Mahoney, MA Policy, 473-5380                            
                 Patti Buttino, CNS Systems, 474-4710                         
                                                                              
 
This is to advise you that CNS Discontinuance Codes E82 and E83 (Emergency 
Medical Care for Aliens) will be disabled from MA CNS Discontinuance codes.  
They will become part of acceptances (open/close) when CNS goes to that 
phase.  In the interim, when applicable, districts should use the manual 
notice - DSS-3622, "Notice of Decision on Your Medical Assistance 
Application" and check the box which indicates, "Accept for emergency medical 
care and services only for (Names) from          to         ."  The manual 
attachment DSS-3622A, "Notice of Eligibility for Coverage for the Treatment 
of an Emergency Medical Condition" should accompany the DSS-3622. 
 
This production migration will remove selected pending notices from the 
database after completion of the WMS Batch Update process on Friday, March 
22, 1996.  As with previous migrations, a report (CNS-00920) will be 
generated listing the cases that are affected. 
 


